Week in Review and Lookahead
Friday, August 18, 2023

This week, work continued on utility relocation for the Symphony
Station Accessibility Improvements project.

Symphony Station Accessibility Improvements: Work to relocate utilities around Symphony Station in advance
of work on accessibility upgrades

v This Week | Crews excavated for the cable TV duct bank and manhole, and began placing concrete on a

portion of the duct banks for cable TV and telephone (communications) conduit. Contractors connected
the new 12" gas line to the existing gas line

« Lookahead | Work on communications duct banks will continue
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